
November 31 , 1966 

Dear Mrs . Markovich: 

va SP FILE Mplw , Minn 
May 30 , 1966 

2050 1 

T hank you for your nice letter. I am 
happy to answer your request. The 
photographs are enclosed with much 
pleasure and best wishes. 

Sincerely , 

Hubert H , Humphrey 

Mrs . John Markovich 
2514 Jeffersotl S·treet , NE 
MinneapoUe , Minnea ota 
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July 29 _, 1966 

TH,... . · · cr:: ., RE SIDENT, 

The Honorable Hubert H. Humphrey 
The Vice President 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Hubert: 

I can't tell you how grateful I 
am for your thoughtfulness in stopping 
by the Harrises' the other night. It 
was a typically generous gesture and 
one which meant a great deal to every­
one there -- myself included. 

With warmest personal regards. 



Jfcrh~£t fllagazin~ 

7ll Jftftlr ~uenue 
~CUr !m-h,~. !.lll.lll! 

July 20, 1966 

Dear Mr. Vice President: 

Your thoughtful note and the copies of your 
two recent speeches on agricultural policy are much 
appreciated. 

Your accomplishments in this area and the path 
you outline are indeed inspiring. 

With warmest regards, 

The Vice President 
The United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 

As ever, 



The Vice President 
United States Senate 

Dear Mr. Vice President: 

14 September 1966 

Permit me to express to you my sincere 
appreciation for your thoughtfulness in sending 
me a set of the photographs taken during the 
ceremony at which you pinned the third star on 
General Marvin McNickle. 

I am having the autographed picture 
framed, and it will serve as a valued memento 
both of this occasion and of the privilege of 
serving during your tenure of office. 



~/ 1/t;{,b 

THE SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORC~E · 
WASHINGTON , D . C. 

July 27, 19662 . 
~ _,./"' 

Dear Mr. Vice President: 

On Monday, August 1, 1966, Major General 
Marvin L. McNickle is assuming his new position 
as Deputy Director, (Administration and Manage­
ment), Defense Research and Engineering. On 
that same day he will be promoted to the rank 
of Lieutenant General. 

I will have an informal ceremony in my 
office on August 1, at 1:00 p.m., at which time 
I will pin on General McNickle's third star. 
Knowing of your close personal friendship with 
General McNickle, I extend you a most cordial 
invitation to join us at the ceremony. We would 
all be highly honored, and I know that General 
McNickle will be especially pleased, if you are 
able to be with us. 

Respectfully, 

~ ~-..~•~c.._ ___ ---J.....J 

Harold Brown 

The Vice President 

United States Senate 



MEMOI-'<ANDUM 

FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJ: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

August 1. 1966 

The Vice President 

Herb Beckington 

Promotion Ceremony for General McNickle 

When the group is assembled in your office. Secretary 

Brown will speak thanking you for holding this ceremony in your office 

and then will ask his aide to read General McNickle 1 s promotion order. 

Immediately following the reading of the order. the 

Secretary will hand you a set of three stars and Mrs. McNickle will 

have the other set of three stars. You simply simultaneously pin the 

stars on General McNickle 1 s shoulders. This concludes the ceremony. 

The guest list is attached. I believe there will be AP 

and UPI photographers present. as well as one reporter from an 

Oklahoma newspaper. 
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GUEST LIST FOR PROMOTION CEREMONY I , 

Anthony, Robert N. Honorable 
Brown, Harold Honorable 
Charles, Robert H. Honorable 
Cook, Emmerson C. (Lt • . Col.) 
Corbin, Thomas G. (Maj. Gen.) 
.xeru~~xx~xoo:e 

(Asst. Secretary of Defense, Comptroller) 
(Secretary of the Air Force) 
(Asst. Secretary of Air Force, Installations): 

I 

(Aide to Secretary Brown) I . 
(Director of Air Force Legislative Liaison) 

1 

Flax, Alexander H. Honorable (Asst. Secretary of Air Force, Research & lpev. ·) 
Garland, William C. (Brig. Gen.) (Deputy Director of Information, Air Forae) · 
Glasser, Otto J. (Maj. Gen.) (Director of Air Force Operational Require~ents) 
Holloway, Bruce K. (Gen. (Air Force Vice Chief of Staff) · 
Horwitz, Solis Honorable (Assistant Secretary of Defense, · Administr a!tion) 
-~'Xt~~§tetOCXx . I 

Lang, John A. Honorable (Administrative Assistant to Secretaryof AF) 
Larsen, Finn J. Honorable (Deputy Dir., Defense Research & Engineering) · 
McConnell, J. P. (Gen.) (Air Force Chief of Staff) ' · '' 
McNickle, Mark (son) 1 

McNickle, Marvin L. Mrs. 
McNickle, Marvin L. (Lt. Gen.) 
McNickle, Melvin F. (Maj. Gen.) 
McNickle, Molly Ann (daughter) 

I 
i 
I 

Marks, Leonard, Jr. Honorable (Asst. Secretary of Air Force, 
~~XXli:Ml~ 
Steadman, John M. Honorable 

Financial Mgt) 
I 

~~~:x~lYAWXL~XiKx 
Wade, Horace M. (Lt. Gen.) 

(Special Assistant to Secretary of Defense) i 

(Air F~rce Deputy Chief of Staff, Personnel~· 
I 

Office of the Vice President, Room 176 Executive Office Building 
Monday, August 1, 1966 3:45 p.m. 

~~--~---~------~·---·------------------~--------~··----·-
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Tf-;!E1WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 23, 1966 

TO: Miss Violet Williams 

FROM: Mrs. Ruth McCawley 
(Sec 1y to Mr. McPherson) 

Just in case you haven ' t seen this. 

You may retain for the Vice President's 

scrap book. 

Thanks , again, for letting me attend. 

It was a very memorable occasion. 



OURNAL 

MEMO 

I SENATE COMMITTEE on Appropria­
tions has approved FY '67 appropriations 
for Defense Department in amount of 
$58.1-billion. This is decrease of $426.5-
million from the House-passed figure of 
$58.6-billion. 

USAF'S YEAR-OLD Combat Prepared­
ness Course at Lackland AFB, Tex, is 
being expanded to accommodate 100 stu­
dents weekly. Conducted by A TC, course 
trains officers and airmen in installation 
security, defensive employment of troops, 
fundamentals of personal defense, first aid, 
and use of various weapons, including M-
16 rifle, 60mm mortar, and M-60 (7.62 
caliber) machine gun. 

TWO USAF PILOTS, Col Robert L. 
Stephens and LCol Walter F. Daniel, have 
won congratulations from President John­
son for establishing three absolute and six 
jet class world records in one day as mem­
bers of YF-12A test force. New records 
were for aircraft speed on straight course 
(more than 2,000 mph) and on closed 
course (1,688 mph). Records, which shat­
tered marks formerly held by Soviet Union, 
have been recognized by F AI in Paris and 
by NAA in Washington. 

CASE FOR MORE nuclear-powered air­
craft carriers is strengthened by statistics 
which show aircraft landing accident rate 
on USS Enterprise to be less than half that 
on conventionally-powered carriers (1.53 
per 10,000 landings vs 3.25). Reason for 
lower figure on "nukes" is that they have 
no stack gases, which means better pilot 
visibility and elimination of many main­
tenance hazards. 

RESERVE OFFICERS who twice fail 
selection for promotion to temporary grade 
of lieutenant colonel in Air Force, and who 
are not within two years of qualifying for 
retirement, will not be separated for rea­

'sons of such failure, according to new 
policy change. Such officers, however, will 
remain subject to separation under other 
law or policy, as appropriate. 

REGULAR COMMISSIONS for Army 
and Navy male nurses and Army medical 
specialists have been approved in House. 
Bill does not apply to AF male nurses as 
current law grants appointment as Regular 
AF ·officers. At present, Army and Navy 
male nurses and Army medical specialists 
are allowed commissions only as Reserve 
officers. Bill to be considered next by 
Senate Armed Services Subcommittee. 

MAXIMUM WEIGHTS of household 
goods and personnel effects which may be 
shipped as result of change in station has 
been upped to 13,500 lbs for all military 
personnel by Senate Committee on Appro­
priations. House had approved budget re­
quest for graduated scale in limitation 
ranging from 11,000 to 13,500 lbs for high 
ranking officers. Action taken in belief that 
compulsory station changes should not 
work hardship on military members. 

OPERATION COMBAT LEAVE, special 
airlift for Servicemen detailed to SE Asia, 
has passed 100,000 mark in less than five 
weeks. More than 40 ANG and Air Re­
serve aircraft have been assigned to pro­
gram managed by CONAC. Lift gives 
priority to personnel on leave status going 
to or coming from Vietnam. Other military 
personnel are carried on space-available 
basis. 

COMMISSIONING OF NEWEST Fleet 
Ballistic Missile submarine, Henry L. Stim­
son, boosts number of SSBN in Navy to 
38. New sub will be skippered by Capt 
Richard E. Jortberg, Blue Crew, and Cdr 
Robert H. Weeks, Gold Crew. She will be 
equipped with Polaris A-3 missiles. 

CALL-UP OF RESERVES is unlikely at 
this time, despite recent pressure from · 
some Senators. Good bet: White House 
will consider any type of mobilization "pre­
mature" until it receives report next Janu­
ary from National Advisory Commission 
on Selective Service. 

FORMER CAGER, LGen Marvin L. Mc­
Nickle, who just won third star in Air 
Force, had insignia of new grade pinned 
on by high school basketball teammate 
Vice President Hubert H. Humphrey. 
General McNickle, his twin brother MGen 
Melvin McNickle, and Vice President 
Humphrey all were members of '29 Doland, 
S. D., high school basketball squad. Gen­
eral McNickle is new Deputy Director, De­
fense R&E for Administration, Evaluation 
and Management. (THE JOURNAL, 13 
Aug). 

EA LAB III, third phase of long range 
Navy aquanaut program, is scheduled for 
descent early next year. Some Navy scien­
tists believe that by 1970 men will be able 
to live in depths of 600 feet, dive and work 
at depths in excess of 1700 feet. Properly 
harnessed, world's oceans could supply 
enough food, water, fuel, power and 
minerals to satisfy most human . require­
ments for centuries to come. 

FOURFOLD INCREASE in Army OCS 
requirements is projected for FY '67. En­
rollments in excess of 42,000 are scheduled, 
compared to some 10,800 in FY '66. Pres­
ent plans call for approximately 2/3 of 

billets to be filled from Army enlisted 
ranks, others to come from college sources. 

NAVAL AIR RESERVE celebrates 50th 
anniversary 29 Aug. Program has 18 major 
and four satellite activities throughout US, 
supporting 40 fleet-sized air squadrons of 
all types. In "extra-curricular" activity, 
Naval Air Reserve personnel have flown 
more than 200 missions to combat zone in 
past year. 

NATIONAL AVIATION CLUB'S Award 
of Achievement has been presented to 
General Bernard A. Schriever, retiring 
AFSC Commander. He was honored for 
his "significant contributions to the crea­
tion of the Air Force's strategic missile 
force." 

WHEN WOMAN'S VOICE comes over 
loudspeaker in submarine it will be no mis­
take. Navy plans to use pre-recorded voice 
of gal to warn submariners of high-pressure 
seawater flooding. Current alarm systems 
range from blinking red lights to variety of 
honks, buzzes and squawks, but Navy be­
lieves real attention-getter is needed for 
extremely dangerous situations. Female 
voice is expected to do the trick. 

IN FLAG SWITCHES, RAdm Ralph W. 
Cousins, Commander, Carrier Division 
Nine, has been reassigned to new billet as 
ACofS for Plans, CINCPac; he succeeds 
RAdm Donald Gay, jr, who becomes Com­
mander Fleet Air Wings, Pacific Fleet. 
Also receiving orders are RAdm Charles 
E. Loughlin, Commander, Submarine Flo­
tilla Six, who becomes Commandant, 
Naval District, Washington and RAdm 
Walter L. Curtis, jr, JCS, new Commander, 
Carrier Division Nine. 

AIR FORCE'S Officer Training School has 
just graduated its 20,000th second lieu­
tenant. Selected college grads are enrolled 
in 12-week course which is one of three 
major sources from which Air Force draws 
its junior officers. School is only source of 
commissioning for WAFs. 

ASSIGNMENT SWITCH orders RAdm 
Joseph W. Williams, jr, Deputy Com­
mander Submarine Forces Atlantic, to new 
duty as Commander, Submarine Flotilla 
Two. 

GENERAL DAVID A. BURCHINAL, 
USAF, former Director, Joint Staff, JCS, 
has succeeded General Jacob E. Smart, 
USAF, as Deputy CinC, U.S. European 
Command. AF CofS General John P. Mc­
Connell and General Lyman L. Lemnitzer, 
CinC European Command were present at 
change of command ceremony. General 
Smart, retiring after 35 years' service, re­
ceived DSM. 

The .Journal ?f .the Armed Forces, Vol. 103, Np. ~I , Whole No . 5378, 20 ~ugust 1966. Publ ished ~very Saturday by Army end Navy· Journal Inc., a subsidiary of Military 
Serv1ce Pu~I1S~1ng Co. , H~rr1.sbur~ , . P~ . Publ1cat1on of:Fice1 1710 ~onnect1c~t Ave., N.W., Wash1ngton , D.C. 20009. Subscription ra te: $7.50 a year (Armed ·Forces 'Personnel 
end Orgen1zat1ons); $10 (c1Vd1e n 1nd1v1duals and o rgen1zat1ons) . Smgle cop1es, 25 cents. Second Class postage paid at Washington, D.C ., and at additional mailing offices. 







August 17, 1966 

Dear Jack ; 

Attached are three of the Vice President's recent 
speeches on the general subject of agriculture. 

In the speech before the American Agricultural Editors• 
Association, note the marked portions beginning on page 11: 

in the speech before the Mid-Continent Association, note 
the material at the bottom of page three and on page four. 

As I indicated to you in our phone conversation today, 
the boss has been in the forefront of this whole area of 
world food supplies. He was one of the original authors of 
the Food for Peace Program: he has for many years advoca­
ted a program of national security reserves, and he has 
consistently preached the doctrine that we must produce 
enough in the country to meet our own needs, the needs of 
our commercial export market, emergency food needs for 
other countries, and have enough left over for reserves. 
He has long been recognized by the farmers of this country 
as one who has constantly fought for their just economic 
rewards, and bas been recognized throughout the world as 
one who recognizes the vital importance of food and feed 
as an instrument in foreign policy. 

When a man works this hard for something in which he 
believes and when he has been proved right over and over 
again, be should be given credit for his efforts. I hope 



Auquat 17, 196'~0 15)~ 
Page Two ~~U U 
that in some future column you will have an opportunity 
to tell your readers of the vital role the Vice President 
baa played far ao many years in this whole area of adequate 
food for a hungry world and adequate compensation f~ 
those who produce it. 

Beat wishes. 

Mr. Jack Anderson 
7300 Burdette Court 
Bethesda, Maryland 

Sincerely, 

David G. Gartner 
Assistant to the 
Vice President 



w 

September 22, 1966 

Dear M r. and M,rs. Simon: 

Gen: Appointmerts 
August 18, 1966 

I hav-.e a feeling you &beady lf'&c:eived a copy 
of the p,hotograph taken when y,ou paid the 
Vice P resident a visit last month. However, 
-the Vice ~e&ident autographed the attached 
copy whic:b bad been placed on his desk only 
rec:6ntly. Etren if it is an ext-ra, we thought 
you would like to have it. 

Si'neerely, 

Violet L. WUliaxns 
Perao:nal Sec:l'etary 

Mr. and Mtr8. Lou Simon 
445 El Camino Del Mar 
San F :ran.c:isc:o, CaUfoi'Oia 



OFFICE OF -THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON, D . C. 

TO : VI 

FROM: SANDY JENNETI' 

BECAUSE THESE ARE MAT FI NISH, 

I WONDER IF AN AUTOGRAPHED 

PICTURE WAS EVER SENT TO 

THE SIMON FAMILY . IF SO , 

PLEASE SENT BACK FOR MY FILES. 

THX. 



01U 

~~~p~~~~fln/~~~~~~~ 
kf~-'o.·~~~dJ~~md;~~ 
~~~-~!PA?ad~~~/N/1/4/~~-~~~~ 

ffi~~~fln/~4c&zio~~~~ 



MINN. TRADE UNION 
COUNCIL FOR HIST AD RUT 

BARB I connie Invite: August 21 
Minneapolis 
MINNESOTA 

July 29. 19 6 

Dear John: 

Many thanks for your kind invitation for me to join you 
on August 21. 

I would certainly like t·o be with you. Unfortunately. it just 
does not look as if it can work out. However • I will :aertainly 
send a message to the occasion. 

With all best wishes . 

Mr. John F . Curtis 
Minnesota Tr ade Union 

Council for Histadrut 
900 Hennepin Avenue 
Minneapolis. Minnesota 

Sincer ely yours. 

Hubert B. Humphrey 

REGJH!(T 
,t..elle r/ me ssag= 



. EPRESIDENT ' 'THE VIC E OF · 
OFFIC ON, D . C . 

WASHINGT 



OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

July 21, 1966 

Dear John : 

Thank you for your kind invitation to the Vice 
President to attend the fifth annual Histadrut 
Testimonial Dinner of the Minnesota Trade Union 
Council to be held August 21. 

The Vice President would like to be able to accept . 
Unfortunately, however, previous commitments will 
just not make it possible for him to be there this 
year . The Vice President has asked me to express 
his regrets and to thank you for thinking of him. 

With all best wishes . 

Sincerely yours, 

~¥ 
Ted Van Dyk 
Assistant to the 
Vice President 

Mr . John F. Curtis 
Minnesota Trade Union 

Council for Histadrut 
900 Hennepin Avenue 
Minneapolis , Minnesota 
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.~PQNSORING COMMITTEE 
• t 

PAUL ALBRECHT 
JOSEPH BARD 
OVID (BIDDY) BASTIEN 
SAM BELLMAN 
MORRIS BERENBERG 
EARL BESTER 
MARVIN BORMAN 
SAM BRATMAN 
DALE BURCHETT 
MARTIN CAPP 
NORMAN CARLE 
CARL CHALFEN 
MORRIS CHALFEN 
HOWARD CHRISTENSEN 
JAMES CHUTTER 
HAROLD CLEMENTS 
DAN COHEN 
LOUIS COLE 
C. E. CUSTER 
JULIUS E. DAVIS 
SAM DIKEL 
GODFREY DOFFING 
JAMES DOUGHERTY 
EARL DRANGE 
JOE DUFFY, Jr. 
DONALD ERICKSON 
ERNIE EVEN 
RAY EWALD 
TONY FELICETTA 
TOM FEINBERG 
I. D. FINK 
EDWARD FITERMAN 
HOWARD FORTIER, Jr. 
BEN FRIEDMAN 
ERNIE FLIEGEL 
LEONARD FREEMAN 
JEROME H. FROEHLIG 
FAY FRAWLEY 
FRED GATES 
DAVE GARFINKLE 
SANDER GENIS 
LESTER GEORGE 
SAM GOLDEN 
ROBERT GOMSRUD 
LOUIS I. GREENBERG 
JOE GREENSTEIN 
MYRTLE HARRIS 
TOM HART 
Sl DN EY HASKOVITZ 
DONALD HIEL 
EUGENE C. HOWES 
HARRY IGEL 
DELORES JOHNSON 
BURTON JOSEPH 
JACK KEEFE 
BUD KRAEMER 
JOE KRECH 
LEONARD LaSHOMB 
ROBERT LATZ 
GEORGE LEGEROS 
LOUIS LERMAN 
L. J "BUD" LeVOIR 
JACK MACKAY 
OSCAR MOLOMOT 
JERRY MAYERON 
LESTER McBRIDE 
JOHN McCALL 
DOUGLAS McNAUGHTON 
~RED MEYER 
JERRY MOORE 
JERRY MORSE 
GEORGE NELSON 
IRVING NEMEROV 
I. J "SLIM" OAKES 
GERALD J. O'DONNELL 
HENRY PAPPONE 
GENO PAULUCCI 
JOHN C. PETERSEN 
RAY POGUE 
RICHARD C. RADMAN, Jr. 
AUGIE RATNER 
JOE ROBBIE 
SOLLY ROBINS 
MORRIS ROEPPLE 
GEORGE ROSENBERG 
AMOS ROSENBLOOM 
Ell ROSENBLOOM 
RABBI HERBERT RUTMAN 
DONALD A. SAVELKOUL 
W ILLIAM F. SCHLEIFER 
HARO LD SCHMIDT 
EDWARD P. SCHWARTZ 
DR. SAMUEL SCHWARTZ 
GEORGE SCOTT 
S. LOUIS SHORE 
ROBERT SHORT 
MAURICE SIEFF 
PHI LIP SIEFF 
CORT SILVER 
JERRY SINGER 
SAMUEL I. SIGAL 
CHESTER SKOGAN 
LOU IS SMERLING 
BOB SMITH 
NO RVIN "RED" SWAGER 
ADO LF TOBLER 
GENE UTECHT 
JEROME UTECHT 
FLORENCE. WALLIN 
TED WEBB 
ABE WEISMAN 
RAY WENTZ 
HARVEY WERNER 
JOE WIES IN GER 
FRANK WOLINSKI 
RAYMOND WRIGHT 

STATE CHAIRMAN 
JOHN F. CURTIS 

SPONSORING COMMITIEE CHAIRMEN 
Sl WEISMAN ond JACK JORGENSEN 

SECRETARY 
RAY WALLIN 

HONORARY CHAIRMEN 
GOVERNOR KARL ROLVAAG 
JUSTICE THOMAS GALLAGHER 

Jrade Union Council 
/or HIST AD RUT 

900 HENNEPIN AVENUE- PHONE 332-3473 
MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55403 

~3 

1965-1966 Project- Children's Clinic (Completed) 
1966-1967 Project- Kupat Holim Clinic (In Preparation) 

The Honorable Hubert H. Humphrey 
Office of the Vice-President 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Hubert: 

MAYOR ARTHUR NAFTALIN 
JUDGE DONALD BARBEAU 
JUDGE CHESTER DURDA 
JUDGE WILLI AM GUNN 
JUDGE EUGENE MINENKO 
BEN BERGER 
GORDON CONKLIN 
ROBERT HESS 

V 
ROBERT OLSON 
JAY PH I LLI PS 
GEORGE RUTMAN 

UNITY AWARD RECIPIENTS 
1962- MR. and MRS. 

JOHN F. (Vera) CURTIS 
1963 - MR. and MRS. 

JACK (Florence) JORGENSEN 
1964- MR. and MRS. 

NEIL (Betty) SHERBURNE 
1964- MR . and MRS. 

ARTHUR (Marie) MURRAY 
1965- MR. and MRS. 

MORTON (Popo) PHILLIPS 
1965- MR. and MRS. 

ANDY (Lylis) JONES 
1966- MR. and MRS. 

NATHAN (Adelle) SHAPIRO 
1966- MR. and MRS. 

DAVID (Audrey) ROE 

SPIRITUAL ADVISORS 
FATHER FRANCIS FLEMING 
RABBI MAX A. SHAPIRO 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
ARI EH EREZ (Tenenbaum) 

COMMITTEE IN FORMATION 

The Minnesota Trade Union Council is holding their Fifth Annual 
Histadrut Testimonial Dinner o~ugust 21, 1966 at the Leamington 
Hotel. 

It was our pleasure to have you with us last year and we extend you 
an invitation to join us again in this worthy fund raising endeavor. 

The efforts of our previous dinners have established a Cultural 
Center at Yahud, [srael, Perpetual Scholarship Funds and a Children's 
Clinic. The proceeds from this year's dinner will be used to complete 
a Kupat Holim Clinic. 

As in the past, we are again honoring two prominent CIVIC leaders in 
our community. Mr.(& Mrs.) Nathan Shapiro, Nathan Shapiro [nsurance, 
representing Business and Mr.(& Mrs.) David Roe, President of Minnesota 
State Building & Construction Trades Council, representing Labor. 

We are most anxious to have you and Muriel attend our Histadrut Dinner 
and it wi 11 be our honor to have you present at our head table. 

An early confirmation will be appreciated. 

JFC/smn 
oei u#l2 



COCKTAIL P A RTY 
TO MEET M RS. 
ELVA WALKER 

BARB I connie Invite: August 21 
Mpls. MINNESOTA 

Possible &rop by 

20501 

ugust 19 , 1966 

Dear M rs. Johanson: 

Thank you for the invitation to the Vice President t o 
a t tend a cocktail supper t o meet Mrs . Elva a lker on 
August 21 . 

We h a ve let the Vice Pres ident know about t , e rec eption 1 

so tha t if he can rearrange his schedule he p o,s sibl y might 
attend. 

With a ll best wishe s. 

Sinc e r ely y ou r s , 

Martin J . M cNamara 
Special CoWlsel to t he 
Vice President 

M rs. Johanson 
L afayette Club 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 



RSVP: 
Mrs. Johanson 
377-7034 
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August 23, 1966 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

After talking with you today the Vice President asked 
that I send to you three of his recent speeches on agriculture. 
Enclosed are his remarks before the American Agricultural 
Editors' Association, the Mid-Continent Farmers• Association, 
and the Development Assistance Ccxmnittee of the Organization 
for Economic Development. 

He wanted to direct your particular attention to his 
comments concerning our food and feed supply situation and 
national security reserves. These comments begin on page 11 
of the Agricultural Editors' Associatio.n speech and on the 
bottom of page three of his talk before the Mid-Continent 
Farmers' Association. He felt you would be interested in the 
full text of the D A c speech. 

The Vice President bas for some time been concerned both 
about food and feed supplies and adequate compensation for 
American agriculture. He wanted you and your readers to know 
that as Vice President he still has a vital interest in 
American agriculture, just as he did when be was first advo­
cating the Food for Peace Program in the early 1950's, the 
School Lunch and Special Milk Programs later in his career as 
a Senator, and a Pood and Fiber Commission, which now is look­
ing into our food and fiber programs and policies. 

Best wishes. 

Mr. Robert s. Allen, Correspondent 
National Press Building 
Washington, D. c. 

Sincerely, 

David G. Gartner 
Assistant to the 
Vice President 



dg/b 

August 23, 1966 

Dear Jim: 

After I finished talking with you the other day I 
thought you might be interested in seeing some of my 
recent speeches on agriculture. I am enclosing copies 
of my talks before the American Agricultural Editors' 
Association, the Mid-Continent Farmers' Association, 
and the Development Assistance Committee of the Organi­
zation for Economic Cooperation. 

I want to point out particularly my reference in 
these speeches to our food and feed supply situation. 
I have been concerned for some time that we were running 
far too low on feed grains, wheat, rice, soybeans and 
dairy products. I just wanted you to know that I still 
maintain an active interest in our agriculture, speci­
fically the adequate production of agricultural commodities 
to meet all of our needs and a fair and just compensation 
to those who produce these commodities. 

Best wishes. 

Mr. Jim Vance 
Worthington Globe 
Worthington, Minnesota 

Sincerely, 

Hubert B. Humphrey 
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November 31, _1966 

Dear Nancy: 

Thank you. for your nice letter. M y 

schedule has been so heavy this fall 
it wasn't possible to reply sooner . 
Enclosed is a booklet I hope you will 
enjoy having. 

Best wishes. 

Sincerely , 

Hubert H. Humphrey 

Miss Nancy J e nsen 
8519 Clinton Avenue South 
M inneapolis, Minnesota 
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